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I oppose this bill entirely and especially oppose the sneaky amendment...this kind of 

government behavior is NOT forthcoming and is the main reason why SO many 

Oregonians DO NOT trust the people who are in charge of our government. There is 

a reason why our founding fathers of the United States of America put the Second 

Amendment in the Constitution...because of dishonest government leaders who 

abuse the authority of the positions they have been given! We THE People will 

continue to fight for our freedom and the right to protect ourselves from corrupt 

people AND government leaders! 


